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Enger Park Golf Course closing for season

Duluth, MN. — Enger Park Golf Course, including the driving range, will be closed
for the golf season effective Wednesday, November 2, 2022. A special thanks to
everyone who helped make this a great golf season by attending Enger Park
events and participating in our golf programs.

The Enger Park Golf Course Clubhouse will be open on Thursdays from 9 am to
3 pm for golf holiday shopping. Hours for the remainder of the off season will be
posted on www.golfduluth.com. Gift certificates are always available online at
www.golfduluth.com.

Season passes for 2023 to play at Enger Park Golf Course are currently on sale
through mid-December at the current 2022 rates. Effective December 16, rates
will increase to 2023 prices.

For the 2023 season, golfers will continue to play at Enger Park Golf Course.
Lester Park Golf Course will not open for play in 2023, and status updates related
to course renovations at Enger as well as future operations of Enger and Lester
will continue to be posted at: https://duluthmn.gov/parks/parks-planning/progress-
in-the-park/enger-golf-course-renovation/

The City of Duluth and our Duluth Golf operators wish our golfers a safe and
happy winter, and we look forward to seeing you back at Enger Park Golf Course
in 2023.
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